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ANNEXUR-X

LAYING OF OPTICAL FIBRE CABLE ON KATORIA- JHAJHA ROAD

SITE INSPECTION REPORT BY DCF

Date of field inspection- 19-11-2017

The proposed forest land for diversion lies on Katoria-Jhajha road which
is notified as protected forest by Government of Bihar vide Notification
no.- 921 E dt. 28" August 1997. The proposed forest area for diversion is
0.2055 hectare. As per enquiry report of forest officials and information
provided by user agency, there is no record of any protected
archaeological/ heritage site/ defence establishment or any other
important monument is located in the area. No trees are required to be
cut during implementation of the project. The user agency has not
violated the prescribed provisions of the Forest Conservation Act and
Indian Forest Act. This is the bare minimum forest land required for the

project and unavoidable.
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